







Parker's Church of England Primary Academy

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Disney





16th December 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

We would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

We look forward to seeing you back in school on Wednesday 4th January.

Dates for your Diary

16th Dec - Christmas Service 2.30pm in the school (please contact the office to book)

4th Jan 2023 - Children return to school

13th – 17th Feb - Half Term

Attendance this week









Caterpillar Class

Butterfly Class

Firefly Class

Dragonfly Class

98.99%

77.78%

95.56%

90.08%

Congratulations to Caterpillar Class for having the best attendance figures this week.

Christmas Service

This is now being held at the school starting at 2.30pm. Please contact the office to request a seat as we are limited on numbers allowed in the hall.

Goodbye

Miss Cooper has been a wonderful head of school and class teacher over the past 4 years. We wish you all the best in your retirement Miss Cooper.

School Money

Please can we ask that any outstanding debts on School Money are settled by the end of term. Reminders will be sent out every Monday to those who have an outstanding amount.

Please book dinners ready for when the children return in January.









Parker's Church of England Primary Academy

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Disney

Pound Hill, Saham Toney, Thetford, Norfolk, IP25 7HP Tel: 01953 881601 Email: office@parkers.norfolk.sch.uk Web: www.parkers.norfolk.sch.uk



Friends of Parkers Primary School

Congratulations to all who won prizes on the Christmas Raffle. Thank you to all who bought raffle tickets.

We hope the kids enjoyed their Christmas Disco.

Thank You for all your support and for the kind message in the newsletter last week.

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from all of us. The Friends of Parker's Primary School

Kind Regards Mrs Sarah Disney Executive Head Teacher





